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From: Leiste, Willy

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 11:09 AM

To: Paananen, Ron; White, John

Cc: Auyoung, Dillon

Subject: FW: Constituent question re: tunnel replacement for Alaskan Way Viaduct

Ron/John,

Can you provide me with some information | can pass along to Rep. Orwall's office that addresses her
constituent's concern regarding the design of the bored tunnel and the Richter scale/earthquakes? I'd like to
respond by Friday.

Thanks,

Willy Leiste

Executive Assistant

WSDOT Government Relations
(360) 705-7022

(360) 507-3191 cell

From: Auyoung, Dillon

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 10:40 AM

To: 'Soderlind, Mary'

Cc: Leiste, Willy

Subject: RE: Constituent question re: tunnel replacement for Alaskan Way Viaduct

Hi Mary,

Thank you for relaying this constituent inquiry. We will check with our Urban Corridors Office to provide you with
the information requested.

If you have any other questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Dillon

From: Soderlind, Mary [mailto:Soderlind.Mary@leg.wa.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 10:26 AM

To: Auyoung, Dillon

Subject: Constituent question re: tunnel replacement for Alaskan Way Viaduct
Hi Dillon,

A constituent called with a concern about the design of the tunnel replacement for the Alaskan Way Viaduct and the
Richter scale/earthquakes. Is there someone within your department who can provide information about that?

The constituent is concerned that the tunnel will have leaks, people will drown and the tunnel will be unusable.

Thanks,

6/26/2009
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Mary

Mary Soderlind

Legislative Assistant to Rep. Tina Orwall
33rd Legislative District
soderlind.mary@leg.wa.gov

District Office

22525 Marine View Drive S., Suite 204
Des Moines, WA 98198
206-824-5097

Olympia Office

P.O. Box 40600

Olympia, WA 98504-0600
360-786-7834
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